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26 August 2022 
 

 
BID BULLETIN NO. 2 
ITB-069-PHL-2022 

Supply and Delivery of 300 units of Generator Sets 
 

 
Dear Prospective Bidders, 
 
  
We are pleased to share with you our response to the query from interested bidders. Please see the below 
table for your reference. 
 

Inquiry UNDP Response 

1 Does UNDP accept Bid Securing Declaration 
(BSD) to be used as a form of bid security? 

No, please note the only acceptable forms of bid 
security are on page 17 of the ITB Document. 

2 Is the PO issuance date the same as the date 
of Contract signing? 

Yes. The earliest possible date of award is October 
21, 2022. 

3 Does one (1) time delivery in all locations 
acceptable to UNDP? 

One-time delivery to all regional offices can be 
possible as long as coordinated and the regional 
focal persons are available to receive. 

4 Is there a possibility of an extension of 
Delivery Lead Time? 

Bidders are required to comply with the delivery 
lead time. 

 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
All the best,  
UNDP Procurement  
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